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January 23, 2023 

 
ERRATA TO PENALTY ASSESSMENT NOTICE 

 
Re: In the Matter of the Penalty Assessment Against Puget Sound Energy in the Amount of 

$5,000, Docket D-220826 

 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On January 4, 2023, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a Penalty Assessment in the Amount of $5,000 Against Puget Sound Energy (PSE or 

Company) for Violation of RCW 19.122.030(3)(a) (Penalty Assessment) in this docket. It has 

come to the Commission’s attention that the Penalty Assessment contained an error, which it 

corrects here.  

In the first paragraph, the Penalty Assessment states that PSE violated RCW 19.122.030(3)(a) 

“by failing to mark the boundary of the excavation area with white paint.” In fact, the violation 

was for failing to accurately mark the underground utilities within the boundaries that the 

excavator had marked in white paint, as stated correctly elsewhere in the Penalty Assessment. 

 

 

 

 

AMANDA MAXWELL 

Executive Director and Secretary 


